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Now Accepting Nominations for 2023 KFA  
Hall of Fame 

 
Dear Kentucky Firefighters, 
 
 We are pleased to announce that nominations are now being accepted for potential 
inductees to the Kentucky Firefighters Association Hall of Fame. Nomination forms can be 
downloaded from the KFA web page at www.kyfa.org . Nomination forms can also be 
obtained from any committee member. 
 
 The mission of the KFA Hall of Fame is to recognize and honor individuals who have 
demonstrated outstanding leadership and exceptional contributions to the formation and 
continued success of the Kentucky Firefighters Association. 
 
 The induction ceremony for the 2023 class of Hall of Famers will be during the KFA 
Banquet at the 2023 KFA Conference in Louisville. Inductee’s will be notified near May 1st. 
Nominees may be living or deceased. 
 
 Please research your department, regional association, and KFA histories and 
nominate those deserving of this honor. All nominations must be submitted to the committee 
no later than April 15, 2023. 
 
 Submit nominations via mail to:    or scan and e-mail to: 

Secretary Eric Philpot    Secretary Eric Philpot 
c/o Corbin Fire Department   secretary@kyfa.org  
805 South Main Street 
Corbin, Kentucky 40701 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
KFA President Rick Bobo and the KFA Hall of Fame Committee: Chairman John Beatsch, 
Mike Wallingford, Joe Stambush, Bobby Cowherd, and Tim Brumfield 


